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Dear Madam 

Thank you for opportunity to comment on the update from the applicant.
My views have not changed.
This is a completely unwanted and unnecessary proposal.I believe it must be viewed in the
context of the massive nearby logistics developments along the A5 corridor between
Hinckley and Rugby which includes the extension to Magna Park and the approved
Logistics park at Enderby.
The Daventry Rail Freight terminal is only 18 miles away.
In addition this area of mixed farmland is valuable not only in terms of agricultural
productivity but also has huge value as a vital green space in an area already earmarked for
many thousands of new homes.It also provides a setting and protection for Burbage
Common a park enjoyed by many.

Yours faithfully 

Tim Lowe 




